
P R E S E N T S

SUCCESS IN SIGHT
A Live Webinar Series for High School Students

Every month, learn about all of the amazing professional, 
personal, and educational opportunities in optometry directly 
from current optometry students!

In honor of the giving season, members of 
the SCO service organization SVOSH discuss 
how and why optometrists are needed 
to serve, and ways high school students 
interested in optometry can start giving  
back today. 

Due to preparations for the end of the semester, this month’s 
webinar will not be live. Instead, it has been pre-recorded and 
made available for participants to watch and enjoy at any time!

Questions? Contact Avery Cunningham, Student Services and  
Admissions Officer at acunningham@sco.edu or call 901-722-3227.

OPTOMETRISTS &  
THE NEED TO GIVE BACK

TO REGISTER, 
PLEASE VISIT   

https://bit.ly/2LAb8oS
TOPIC


